Hi Everyone!!!

It is beginning to look a lot like the holiday season!!!! And with that brings such a wonderful
opportunity for our preschool families and children to remember what is important about
this time of year! Community service is an important part of our Cedarwood students’
foundation for life. The Christmas Angel’s program is the perfect opportunity to teach our
children about the importance of giving. And what a perfect way by providing toys to
children that may not enjoy the privilege and blessings our children enjoy during this time
of year!

This year, our Christmas Angels will once again be children from our community that have
been referred to us by the Department of Children and Family Services. The children that
are under the care of DCFS have experienced extreme neglect, abuse, and unstable home
environments. The wonderful staff at DCFS work to provide a refuge and stability for these
children. What a privilege our students at Cedarwood have to make this Christmas season a
joyful time by providing toys on their wish lists!!!

We are asking preschool children and their families to participate by donating NEW,
UNWRAPPED TOYS for children of all ages, up to the age of 16. The toys will be presented
to the agency during a special assembly. TOYS ARE TO BE DROPPED IN THE WRAPPED
CHRISTMAS ANGEL BIN THAT WILL BE IN THE PRESCHOOL BUILDING MAIN HALL.

THE LAST DAY TO BRING TOYS WILL BE THURSDAY, DECEMBER 7™.

Thank you so much for making this wonderful program possible.

If you have any questions please contact Ashley Lytton at ashlyt@hotmail.com,
Mary Chaney at maryleighchaney@gmail.com, Lori Bischoff at loribarbazon@bellsouth.net,
or Lauren Adkins at ladkins@cedarwoodschool.com.

Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays!!!!

The Christmas Angel Committee




